
	 	

	
	

RELEVANT EVENT 
 

Berkeley Energia Limited, pursuant to article 17 of Regulation (EU) nº 596/2014 on market 
abuse and article 228 of the consolidated text of the Securities Market Act, approved by Royal 
Legislative Decree 4/2015 of October 23, in reference with relevant event registered with 
number 270552, hereby informs that the Nuclear Safety Council confirmed it was not the 
source of the widely circulated media reports that the government was intending to deny the 
permits for the Salamanca project.  
The complete text of the release is hereby attached. 
 
In Madrid, on October 29, 2018 
 
Casandra Alonso-Misol Gerlache, 
authorised representative regarding notifications 
 
 
 
BERKELEY ENERGIA LIMITED 
 
NEWS RELEASE | 29 October 2018  

Response to recent media reports  
Berkeley Energia Limited ("the Company") has been advised by the Nuclear Safety Council 
that it was not the source of the widely circulated media reports that the government was 
intending to deny the permits for the Salamanca mine.  
The Company is continuing to work with the Nuclear Safety Council in progressing the 
necessary approvals for the Salamanca mine and will keep the market fully informed of any 
developments. 
 
For further information please contact: 
Paul Atherley    Sean Wade  
Managing Director & CEO    Chief Commercial Officer 
+44 203 903 1930   
info@berkeleyenergia.com 
 
 


